From: Clear, Mark

To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: University Crossing Update 8/4
Date: Monday, August 08, 2011 10:43:24 AM

From: Sandy and Don Weigt [mailto:d_weigt@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Friday, August 05, 2011 11:59 AM

To: Clear, Mark

Subject: Re: University Crossing Update 8/4

Mark,

We won't be able to make either meeting. But, we really question whether the building at 5117
University Avenue is of such historic importance or architectural significance as to be worth this
designation. We hope the commission agrees.

Don Weigt (and Sandy)
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